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Victor A. Michael, Jr. 

Kona Coast Radio, LLC 

87 Jasper Lake Road 

Loveland, CO  80537 

 

 Re: New(FX), Draper, UT 

  Facility ID No. 202892 

  Kona Coast Radio, LLC 

BNPFT-20180418AAE 

 

 

Dear Applicant: 

 

The staff has under consideration the above-captioned application for a new FM translator. 

 

An engineering study has revealed that the proposed facility specified in the application fails to meet the 

interference protection requirements of 47 C.F.R. § 74.1204.  Specifically, the 100 dBu interfering contour of 

the proposed facility would overlap the 60 dBu contours of the second-adjacent channel facility for KODJ(FM), 

Salt Lake City, UT (BLH-20061005ADE) and the second-adjacent channel facility for KENZ(FM), Provo, UT 

(BLH-19801219AI).  The application recognizes this issue and requests processing pursuant to Section 

74.1204(d) towards KODJ(FM) and KENZ(FM).  However, the application does not adequately demonstrate 

that no interference will occur.  The application states that “…the 100 dBu contour will not cover any 

population.”  However, our review of the 100 dBu contour shows numerous structures within the potential 

interference area.    Therefore, the application is unacceptable for filing and will be dismissed.  Please note that 

an adequate demonstration of no interference should contain items such as a tower diagram, the antenna 

manufacture’s vertical radiation pattern, and/or any details about any nearby structures or major roadways.   

 

Accordingly, in light of the above, application BNPFT-20180418AAE is unacceptable for filing pursuant to 47 

C.F.R. § 73.3566(a) and IS HEREBY DISMISSED.  This action is taken pursuant to 47 C.F.R. § 0.283  

 

       Sincerely, 

 

 

 

       James D. Bradshaw 

       Senior Deputy Chief 

       Audio Division 

       Media Bureau 
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